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  I am honored to serve the Sycamore community as a park board member. 
As a longtime resident of Sycamore I have enjoyed everything the park district has 
to offer through many seasons of life.  I was part of a citizen advisory committee 
to help plan for the splash pad.  It was really incredible to see the hard work of 
the park district staff and the amount of care and consideration the board put into 
decision making. I look forward to helping shape the future of the park system and 
to being a steward of the community. 

What is your favorite park and why? 
My favorite park growing up was the main park near the Good Tymes shelter.  I love 
to run the trail back there today.  I have made wonderful memories with my own 
kids at Wetzel Park.  It has something for all ages!  

What do you want residents to 
know about the Sycamore Park 
District?
I hope residents know that their input 
and feedback is valued and respected.  
Park district staff members and 
board members truly are invested in 
enhancing our community through 
parks and recreation.  I want all 
residents of Sycamore to know that the 
parks, trails, facilities, and programs are 
for each and every one of us to enjoy!  


